
On behalf of The Yacht Harbour Association, Steve, 
Jon & Hayley would like to extend our heartfelt 

thanks for your continued support throughout this 
year. As we approach the holiday season, we wish 

you and your loved ones a very Merry Christmas and 
a Happy New Year. We are excited about what 2025 
will bring and look forward to reconnecting with you 
in the coming year. Your contribution is truly valued, 

and we are grateful to have you as part of our 
community.

Enjoy the festive season, and we look forward to 
seeing you in 2025!

We will finish for the Christmas period at 4pm 
on Friday 20th December and Jon will return 
on Thursday 2nd January 2025 and Hayley on 

Monday 6th January 2025. 

For emergencies during this period please 
contact Jon White on
 +44 (0)7717 683107 
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